
I am very concerned that a 14 storey building is proposed o a site that allows doe 36 

storeys.  That no surrounding land is included, no parking, no ease of access is of great concern 

but most concerning is the possibility of a 14 storey building on our Main Street.  It would be 

completely out of character with the surrounding buildings on any of the adjacent streets.  

Kathy Sammy 

 


